
From: Russell Chang  
Sent: Tuesday, November 5, 2019 7:39 PM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca>; Greg Beros <greg.beros@richmondhill.ca>; Tom 
Muench <tom.muench@richmondhill.ca>; Castro Liu <castro.liu@richmondhill.ca>; Carmine Perrelli 
<carmine.perrelli@richmondhill.ca>; Office-Mayor Richmondhill <officemayor@richmondhill.ca>; Joe 
DiPaola <joe.dipaola@richmondhill.ca>; David West <david.west@richmondhill.ca>; Karen Cilevitz 
<karen.cilevitz@richmondhill.ca>; Godwin Chan <godwin.chan@richmondhill.ca> 
Cc:  
Subject: Request to change Council meeting times back to evenings. 
 
Dear City Council,  
 
I have lived in Ward 2 for the past 19+ years and am very concerned about the way Council 
operates today – that Council Meetings will be held once every month — instead of twice a 
month — on the third Wednesday at 9:30 a.m. and the Committee of the Whole Meetings will 
take place on the first Wednesday of each month at 9:30 a.m. 
 
I work full -time during the day and would like the opportunity to attend Council meetings, 
should I need to address Council in person at least personally witness Council proceedings.  
 
I respectfully request a change in Council meeting times back to evenings when I can have a 
chance to voice my opinions on issues and participate in the viewing of meetings personally. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter,  
 
Russell Chang 
45 Leno Mills Ave,  
Richmond Hill, ON  
L4S 1C2 
 


